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20th December 2024 

 
Dear Parent 
 
 
Christmas Concerts, Elf Day, Christmas Dinner, Pantomime and Parties 

Thank you for all your continued support, the children have had a fantastic two weeks celebrating Christmas. 
 
Attendance 
 
Due to the new government regulations for school attendance, we have informed you of your child’s attendance percentage 
today. We will send this out at the end of every half term. 
 
Census Day 
 
Our Pirate Lunch is on Thursday 16Th January. All children staying for a school lunch on that day will be entered into a draw to 
win some Smyth Toy store vouchers. Deadline to book is midnight Monday, 6th January. 

We would very much appreciate as many children as possible in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 booking and staying for a school 
meal, even if they do not normally. The money the school receives from the Government to pay for infant school meals is 
generated by the average number of meals taken on this day  and on a day in October. 

 
PE Days 
 
Reception – Tuesday and Friday 
 
Year 1/2 – Tuesday and Thursday 
 
Year 3/4 – Thursday and Friday 
 
Year 5/6 – Monday and Wednesday  
 
 

Diary Dates 

6th January  Staff Training Day 

7th January  School Opens 9.00am 

7th January  Year 3 school visit to Grimsby Fishing Heritage Centre 

8th January  Year 4 school visit to Grimsby Fishing Heritage Centre 

15th January     9.30am Year 4 group 1 swimming catch up session  

22nd January     9.30am Year 4 group 2 and year 5/6 swimming catch up session  

14th February  School closes at 3.30pm 

  

I would like to wish all our pupils and parents a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Yours faithfully 

T Storr 

Principal 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

